
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 26 July 2022 3:55 PM 
To: AED Legal <aedlegal@aed.org.au>; Kyle Scott <Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au>; 
marywalsh6@bigpond.com 
Cc: Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; Emma.Gruschka@sparke.com.au; Ashley Sherr 
<Ashley.Sherr@sparke.com.au>; Peter Cummins <peter.cummins@catholiccare.org>; Illy Rogers 
<illy.rogers@catholiccare.org>; skemppi@actu.org.au; ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au; Nigel 
Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Julian Arndt <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>; Alana 
Rafter <Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au>; Claudia Simmons 
<Claudia.Simmons@Ablawyers.com.au> 
Subject: Witness attendance - Supported Employment Services Award AM2014/286 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear parties and representatives,  
 
The Full Bench will be sitting in Sydney for the August hearing of this matter. At least one party has 
required the following witnesses for cross-examination:  
 
Our Voice witnesses (names currently redacted) x 14  
Chris Christodoulou 
Kristian Dauncey 
Sharon Dulac 
Donald Greer 
Walter Grzentic 
Kate Last 
Professor Ron McCallum 
Robyn Smith 
Eric Teed 
Andrew Wallace 
Alan Wilkie 
 
If any of your witnesses above will not be travelling to Sydney to participate, please advise chambers 
by 5:00 pm this Friday, 29 July 2022 of their preferred arrangements for giving evidence (by 
Microsoft Teams video link, etc.). 
 
 
Edrea Venal 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher 
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The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 
 
This email was sent from Gadigal Country. 

 


